
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF HORTON 
 

WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
NOVEMBER 16, 2005 

 
 There was a Waste Management Committee Meeting held in the Municipal Council 
Chambers on Wednesday November 16, 2005 to meet with Findlay Barr, who retained the timber 
rights on the property we purchased from him for the Landfill Site.   Present were Bob 
Kingsbury, Robert A. Johnston and Dave Bennett.    Absent Chair Don Eady. 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
 

Reeve Johnston called the meeting to order at 8.30 a.m. in the absence of Chair Don 
Eady. 
  
Reeve Johnston said that it was the suggestion of the Chair of the Waste Management 
Committee that we meet with Mr. Barr to see if it was possible to purchase the timber 
rights.    It may mean that we may want only part of the timber rights for a specific kind 
of wood.   Mr. Barr said that he had plans to cut some trees down in the past years but has 
not done it yet.   However, if we needed cedar posts, for example, for guard rails of fence 
posts, go ahead and cut some this Fall.    He added that he had not considered selling the 
rights.    
 
After discussion, Reeve Johnston asked him to consider several alternatives of selling 
some wood etc. and to contact the Township when he is back in the area again.   Mr. Barr 
agreed to consider this. 
 

2. ADJOURNMENT 
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 9:45 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________   __________________________ 
Chair        CAO/Clerk 
 
 

 


